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Early-bird registration for the 2011 Osoyoos Lake Water Science Forum ends on Monday, Aug. 15.

The forum takes place from September 18 to 20 in Osoyoos and is'being offered at a discount to
residents of Osoyoos, Oliver and Oroville, with some portions being free.

To register before the early-bird deadline, go to www.obwb.ca/olwsf/.

The forum will be attended by elected officials from Canada and the U.S. as well as scientists and
water utility staff from B.C. and Washington state.

The forum, presented by the Okanagan Basin Water Board, the Town of Osoyoos, the International
Joint Commission and several other partners, will cover numerous water issues affecting the
Okanagan Valley and Okanogan County in Washington, including the management of lake levels and
milfoil.





